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Dear Editor,

We are grateful for giving us the opportunity to revise and improve our paper. All changes in main text are highlighted in yellow. Figures are also corrected as suggested by reviewers. We hope that changes made are satisfactory and that our paper can be published in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. 

Sincerely,

Nikola Gligorijević 
